
July 30, 1915.

Dear Sir.'

I have your communication of the

27th instant, with reference to the removal of Annie

Mitchall's house. I am asking the Indian Superintend-

ent, Rev. Father Machenald, for a report in this matter.

Buly.
Demant
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aù

Deputy Superintendent General.

D. A. Nackinnon, Esq., K.C.. Li.B..

Messrs. Mackinnon & McNeill,
carristers, Solicitors, &c..

Charlottetown, P.E.I.

vers. (R.G. 10, volume 7760, Bile 27057-5)
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